

February 11, 2024

FIRST TIME AT GRACE?

Welcome to Grace! We want to get to know you better, so please stop by the Welcome Desk and say hi. We'll be happy to answer any questions you may have about our church.

WORSHIP

Times:

Sunday | 10:15am | Stream live at gepc.org Sunday School 9 am

KIDS

gepc.org/connect/kids Children's Church: Infants-4 yrs old starting at 10:15am. K-4th starting after the offering. Catakids Wednesdays at 6:30 pm.

YOUTH

gepc.org/connect/youth YoG Night Wednesdays at 6:00 pm.

COLLEGE

gepc.org/connect/college

ADULTS

gepc.org/connect

20s/30s Bible Study

Feb. 19; Mar. 4, 18; Apr. 1, 15

The 20s/30s Bible Studys meet on the 1st & 3rd Monday evenings from 7-8:30 pm at Ryan and Kristi Mayo's house (2300 Free State Lane).

For more information, contact Ryan (ryan@gepc.org or 314.503.2828).

Adult Ministries

Men's and Women's Bible studies are one of the foundations of ministry at Grace. Check our website for all the information on meeting times. Or contact Lindsay at lindsay@gepc or Evan at evan@gepc.org with any questions.

Life Groups are small groups that foster vital, relational connections among the church body. To find a Grace Life group, contact Evan evan@gepc.org.



The YoG seniors are hosting a pancake breakfast in the gym on Sat, Feb 17th from 8:30-10:30 am. They are raising funds for their trip to Costa Rica this summer where they will be sharing the love of Jesus at the orphanage "Hogar de Vida". Bring the whole family and invite your friends for a morning of fellowship and a yummy breakfast!



Grace 101 - 1 Night Edition

We are offering a 1 Night Edition of our Grace 101 class on Feb 18th from 5:30-8:30pm. This class will be a condensed version of everything you need to know about Grace, our history, and what it means to be Presbyterian. And bonus, this is just one night instead of a 6 week Sunday School class! This class is also the first step in becoming a member of Grace. Please email Lindsay Clements to register for the class - lindsay@gepc.org.



Grace is excited to announce that our Before You Say "I Do" class is returning this spring. This class will focus on the marriage relationship for couples who are currently engaged, or considering marriage in the near future. The class will be hosted by Larry and Dea Burmingham.

Dates: Sundays, April 7 - May 5.
Time: (To Be Determined, Sometime After Worship)
Location: The Burmingham Home
RSVP: larry.burmingham@gmail.com